BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD

X

AGENDA ITEM: INFORMATION { X } ACTION { } CLOSED MEETING { }

SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT'S PRESENTATIONS/REPORTS

VSBA Annual Conference Report – Mrs. Hirsh and Board Members

BACKGROUND: The annual VSBA conference was held November 14-16 in

Williamsburg. All board members attended, including the

superintendent/clerk, Mrs. Hirsh, and the deputy clerk, Mrs. Fry.

Mrs. Hirsh will provide a brief legislative update.

Board members are encouraged to share information from the

conference.

December 4, 2012......AGENDA ITEM: <u>12-13</u>: 12.-C.